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0 Reading 

(40-60 minutes a day)
Math

(30-40 minutes a day)
Science

(20-30 minutes a day)
Writing

(20-40 minutes a day)
Social-Emotional/Other

(10-20 minutes a day)
M
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NO SCHOOL: 
Patriot's Day

Tu
es

da
y - Video read-aloud 

with Ms. Paglia 
Baker

- Add to "Characters 
We're Studying" doc

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Complete a 
metacognitive jot

- Xtra Math for 10-
15 minutes 

- Create and 
practice with 
multiplication flash 
cards

- Choice of Place 
Value practice 
sheets

- Mystery Science 
Minilesson: "How 
do flowers bloom 
in the Spring?"

- Preview "The 
Wonderful World 
of Plants"

- Print and preview 
"The Wonderful 
World of Plants"

- 5 senses poem 
activity in Google 
Classroom

- 5-senses poem 
activity

- Read (or re-read) 
about the "LES Get 
Moving Challenge" 

- Try the "LES Get 
Moving Challenge" if 
you haven't already

W
ed

ne
sd

ay - Lexia for 20 
minutes (OR Lexia 
Skill Builder 
worksheets)

- Lexia Skill Builder 
worksheets (OR 
Lexia online for 20 
minutes)

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Symphony Math 
OR Khan Academy 
for 20 minutes

- Try the Place 
Value Activity

- Choose a 
vocabulary word 
from the glossary 
in "The Wonderful 
World of Plants"

- Complete the 
vocabulary poster 
planning sheet

- Personification 
Exercise #1 (Google 
Classroom)

- Personification 
Exercise #1 (Printed)

- Watch an Earth 
Day video on 
Mystery Science

- Happy Earth Day! 

- Grab a bag and 
some gloves. Take a 
walk and pick up any 
trash you find along 
the way.
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- Video read-aloud 
with Ms. Paglia 
Baker

- Add to "Characters 
We're Studying" doc

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Complete a 
metacognitive jot

- Xtra Math for 10-
15 minutes (OR 
make Multiplication 
flash cards)

- Practice with 
multiplication flash 
cards

- Choice of Place 
Value practice 
sheets

- Have an adult 
take a photo of 
your poster and 
email it to 
baker@leverettsch
ool.org

- Final copy of 
vocabulary poster

- Personification 
Exercise #2 (Google 
Classroom)

- Personification 
Exercise #2 (Printed)

- Google Meet with 
Ms. Paglia Baker at 
2:00pm

- Spend some time 
doodling

Fr
id

ay
 

- Lexia for 20 
minutes (or finish 
Lexia Skill-Builder 
sheets)

- Finish Lexia Skill 
Builder sheets 

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Symphony Math 
OR Khan Academy 
for 20 minutes

- Try Subtraction 
Target Practice

- First reading of 
"The Wonderful 
World of Plants"

- First reading of 
"The Wonderful 
World of Plants"

- Draft an email (or 
letter) to Ms. Paglia 
Baker 

- Draft a letter (or 
email) to Ms. Paglia 
Baker 

- Take a virtual tour 
of the Children's 
Museum of the Arts

- Listen to a favorite 
song that fits your 
mood today


